
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Pursuant to Conn. Gen. Stat. § 25-33h and § 25-33h-1(g) of the Regulations of the Connecticut State 
Agencies, the Department of Public Health (“the DPH”) hereby notifies the public that the Western, 
Eastern, and Central Corridor Water Utility Coordinating Committees (“WUCC”) have submitted their 
coordinated water system plans to the Commissioner of Public Health (“Commissioner”) on March 21, 
2018, for approval and is available for public comment.  The WUCC’s coordinated water system plans 
consist of the individual water system plans of each public water system within the WUCC’s public water 
supply management areas, filed with the Commissioner pursuant to Conn. Gen. Stat. § 25-32d, and an 
area-wide supplement to such plans developed pursuant to Conn. Gen. Stat. § 25-33h that addresses water 
system concerns pertaining to the public water supply management areas as a whole. 
 
Interested persons may obtain a copy of the WUCC’s coordinated water system plans on the DPH website 
at http://www.portal.ct.gov/DPH/Drinking-Water/WUCC/Water-Utility-Coordinating-Committee. The 
coordinated water system plan is also available for inspection at the DPH Drinking Water Section, 410 
Capital Avenue, Hartford, CT from 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM, Monday through Friday. Questions may be 
directed to Richard Iozzo at (860) 509-7333 or richard.iozzo@ct.gov. 
  
In making his decision to approve or reject the WUCC’s coordinated water system plans, the 
Commissioner will consider written comments from interested persons that are received April 20, 2018. 
Written comments for the Eastern WUCC should be directed to Samuel Alexander, Southeastern Council 
of Governments, 5 Connecticut Avenue, Norwich, CT 06360 or may be submitted via electronic mail to 
salexander@seccog.org.  Written comments for the Western WUCC should be directed to David Banker, 
The Metropolitan District Commission, 555 Main Street, Hartford, CT 06142-0800 or may be submitted 
via electronic mail to dbanker@themdc.com.  Written comments for the Central Corridor WUCC should 
be directed to Brendan Avery, Hazardville Water Company, 281 Hazard Avenue, Enfield, CT 06082 
email or may be submitted via electronic mail to bavery@hazardvillewater.com. 
 
Published in the Danbury News Times on March 21, 2018 
Published in La Voz Hispana and the Northeast News on March 22, 2018 
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